
	

	

	
	
 
 
2nd February 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

RE: Careers Fair 2024 
 

At Brompton Academy we have an extensive careers programme that over the 
course of the academic year provides students with a range of activities and 
experiences linked to careers. We provide independent advice and guidance to 
students so they can make informed decisions about their futures, whatever they 
may hold. The flagship event, where local and national employers visit the academy 
to support and engage with students, is our Careers Fair. This event will take place 
next Tuesday (6th February) during the academy day.  
 
Throughout the day students from all year groups will have timetabled access to 
attend our Careers Fair to visit a wide range of employers, training providers and 
further education establishments. This will give students the opportunity to 
understand the world of work, appreciate specific employment sectors and ask 
questions. Students will also have the opportunity to investigate technical education 
opportunities and qualifications.  
 
We are very excited to be welcoming over 30 employers on site, a list of the 
employers can be found on the following link: 
https://padlet.com/janelaingba/brompton-academy-careers-fair-2024-pll81xffcdw7vnj5	.	
Please encourage your child to explore the businesses and training providers of any 
employers they are particularly interested in, so they can prepare any questions they 
have for the day.  	
 
We have always regarded careers as an integral part of the curriculum at Brompton 
Academy and see this event as a brilliant additional opportunity for students to 
gather all the information they need when it comes to making informed decisions on 
their future employment and life choices.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact the Careers team at 
the academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Dan Greenwood 
Vice Principal
	


